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Memorial Medical Center

April 8, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III |
799 Roosevelt Road |
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 |
Materials Licensing Branch
Control No. 84889
Gentlemen:
As requested in your correspondence of March 22 we have attached herewith a
letter from Dr. Gunn describing scope and extent of Dr. Ewald’'s training under
his supervision tor the past five years.
If you have any question, please feel free to contact us at (616) 774-7845,
Sincerely,
/,L_Qz:_.,:,

Sun-Shing Leung; Ph.D’

Attention: Patricia M. Vacherlon
Radiological Physicist
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